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LAOH NEWS OF INTEREST 
 
JANUARY Monthly Meeting - The next meeting of the Rev. James T. O’Reilly O.S.A. Division 8,  
Ancient Order of Hibernians and Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians is scheduled to be held on Wednesday,  
January 8, 2025, at the Elks Hall, 652 Andover Street, Lawrence, MA following a Joint Meeting with the  
AOH at 7 PM. Please enter by the rear entrance of the building. The Ladies’ Meeting will follow in the same 
room.  Please try to make the effort to attend.   
 
Our AOH/LAOH Christmas Party was a great success.  The food was delicious and we hope  
everyone enjoyed the entertainment.  Thank you to all that joined in the fun.  And thank you to the  
Irish Cottage for their Irish hospitality. 
 
Christmas Calendar:  The winners of the Christmas calendar will be pulled at a future meeting  
and winners will be listed in an upcoming newsletter. 
 
See the Men’s newsletter for cancellation of meetings and event information. 
 
Important:  Please notify an officer of the Division if you have a change of address as it costs the  
Division money if the mail is returned.  
 
DUES ARE NOW DUE – PLEASE send your checks for $30.00 for your 2024 or 2025 LAOH dues to  
Joyce Buckley at 30 Marique Drive, Lawrence, MA and please enclose your Traveling Card. It will be marked 
and returned.  Better yet, come to a meeting and enjoy the company of your fellow members.  Those of 
you that want to take advantage of paying your dues via Venmo, our Venmo account is:  @JABuckley.   
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Anne-Marie at 978-794-0911.   
 
Applications for membership forms are available through your officers or at a Division meeting.   
Consider having a friend or relative join.  Contact an officer of the Division for more information.   
The Division 8 LAOH Junior Division is also seeking members.  Contact Isabelle Gannon  
for more information at 978-688-4358.  
 

The past is your lesson. 

The present is your gift. 

The future is your motivation. 

                                        HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL 

http://www.div8aoh.com/

